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Peace River Regional District
9912 106th Avenue 
Fort St. John, BC V1J 2N9




Attention:	Tim Donegan – North Peace Land Use Planner

Re:	ABC Energy Co., Wellsite application within 8-35-85-14 W6M 


To whom it may concern:

In accordance with Article 7 of the June 2013 Delegation Agreement between the Provincial Agricultural Land Commission and the BC Energy Regulator, I have enclosed a complete referral package for the Peace River Regional District review of the non-farm use associated with proposed oil and gas development noted above.

The proposed development is a PROJECT DESCRIPTION within the Agriculture Land Reserve (ALR). On the section of land where this development is planned, the combined existing and proposed oil and gas activity area exceeds 20 hectares. Therefore, an ALC Non-farm Use Application to the BC Energy Regulator is required under Appendix I of the ALC-OGC Delegation Agreement. 

Please provide any comments or concerns relating to the proposed non-farm land use within the ALR by providing a written response no later than DATE. If you would like to discuss the details of the proposed non-farm use, please contact the undersigned.  

If at any time you feel we have not adequately addressed your concerns, you may send a letter to the BC Energy Regulator outlining your concerns over the proposed non-farm land use within the ALR. Letters to the BC Energy Regulator can be submitted via email to ALR.Referrals@bc-er.ca.


 

Sincerely,


Oil and gas Company or Agent



Enclosures: ALC Non-farm Use Application to OGC, Schedule ‘A’ Report, Appendix II Rationale Statement
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